
WORKSHOP ON ENGLISH LANGUAGE  

A workshop on English Language was conducted in the premises of DDMS, P. 

Obul Reddy Public School on 21th September, 2019 by Mrs. Gayatri Khanna, 

consultant and resource person from the CBSE. 

The workshop was attended by all the English teachers of the school and Hubs 

of learning schools in the city. It focused on the latest changes in the CBSE 

curriculum. The need to make students employable and to incorporate 

changes in pedagogy in the present scenario were stressed. 

Teachers were enlightened on the expected learning outcomes, PISA exam, art 

integration and experiential learning. Internal grading and ASL techniques were 

discussed at length. All in all, it was a very interactive and informative session.  

 

  

                                                                            

 


